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Announcement:
Delay in Delivery of June 2024 Savings Account Statements.

20 June 2024
Dear Valued Customers,

Due to an upgrade in our statement delivery system, there will be a temporary delay in delivering Savings
Account statements dated June 30, 2024 via mail, email, or RHB Online Banking.

These statements will be available by July 15, 2024.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.



